PGHS Emergency Plan

The Alpine School District requires schools to be
accountable for their students in emergency situations.
This means if we had an emergency at PGHS, until the
officials at Alpine School District give permission for
students to be released from school, students must
remain under the supervision of the school. For safety
reasons, and accounting to parents, students will not
be permitted to leave, nor will cars be allowed to leave
the parking areas.

The school’s safety team works each year to compile
an effective safety and emergency plan. It provides
detailed instruction to faculty and students for any
type of emergency from evacuation to in-school
sheltering.

Should there ever be a time when we could not go
back into the school after an earthquake, fire, or some
other incident, faculty and students would:

1. Evacuate the School

2. Account for students

3. Students will remain on the football field until

they are checked out by a parent.

Parents/guardians can check a student out by either
driving to a check out point by the Veterans Memorial
Pool via Locust Avenue, or by walking to the ticket
booth gate near the auditorium. For inclement
weather Students A-L will evacuate to the LDS church
located on 200 S Loader. Students M-Z will evacuate to
the church located on 200 S 400 E. Check out
procedures will be in place. Your cooperation, along
with a calm and orderly behavior will be an asset to the
situation. The PGHS safety team works hand in hand
with both police and fire officials on a regular basis.
Faculty, staff and students are trained at the beginning
of each new school year with several practice drills
during the year.

Pleasant Grove High School realizes its stewardship
with your children. We are constantly planning and
preparing to make PGHS a safe environment for your
high school student.
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